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Little Villagers Management Committee Meeting
Monthly Meeting Minutes – Inquorate Meeting
24th September 2015
Present:
Drew McLellan; Sharon Wilkinson; Graeme Bell; Elaine Mackie; Jane Yates; Theresa Dinnes; Rona Broom
Apologies:
Lynda Peel; Anita Bainbridge; Nikki Thom
Welcome

Drew welcomed all to meeting and thanked everyone for coming.
Chairs Update 
The previous month’s minutes were checked and signed off as complete. 

Several people have requested childcare on the 21st, 22nd and 23rd December and it was decided that we should provide a service on these dates. Sharon will group email parents to confirm.











AP: SW

Drew attended the LVCECA meeting this month. Nothing came up that was relevant to the club. Their AGM will be on the 1st October 2015 and committee members are encouraged to attend.

The community room improvements have been finalised with the kitchen build going ahead as planned however sliding doors will not be added as it will not contribute a benefit to the existing rooms. 

The Care Inspectorate report has now been received and graded us 5’s across the board. There a few recommendations which will be added to the new session’s improvement plan accordingly. Some staff were unable to access the report online and they have now been given information to review and comment as needed. 

The report was extremely favourable towards the staff. With lots of comments on how well the club is run by them on a day to day basis as well as how they positively interact with the children.

Treasurers Update

The clubs accounts are now with Craig Alison at Barrie Scott Accountants and we are hopeful that they will be ready for review shortly.
Childcare Manager
September Holiday Club was successful but very quiet. October Holiday club details will be on the website by next week.








AP: NT

Panto number are confirmed at 37 confirmed children attending and 6 members of staff. Payment will be made by Friday 25th September.








AP: NT

Requests for assistance with the bus for the Panto have been handed in to various councillors and we are hopeful of receiving a contribution to this cost.

Business Manager

Sharon advised that we have had more children joining the club from P1 and that out figures are still looking good for the year. However we do need to be mindful that costs should continue to be kept low whenever possible to ensure that we break even this financial year
HR Update
NEST is still on course for completion by our staging date and Sharon continues to ensure this is the case.










AP: SW – ONGOING
AOCB
No other business was discussed
DONM

12th November 2015 1900 – 1930 Committee Meeting



1930 – 2000 AGM

10th December 1900 – 2000 Committee Meeting
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